
Flamborough CE Primary School 
        Growing with God and Striving for excellence 

   

           
 
Celebration Assembly     
 
 

Puffins – Abel & Niamh 

Gulls –  Leni & Lissie 

Kittiwakes – Tommy, Coen, Travis, 
Morgan 

Gannets – Hattie & … 

 

SATS 
I am delighted to share that our year 6 children have truly risen to the challenge of their SATs this 
year. Their dedication, hard work, and resilience have been remarkable and they have 
approached these exams with a positive and determined attitude. Your support and 
encouragement have played a vital role in their success. We are proud of what they have achieved.  
 
Lighthouse Club 
To guarantee your place at the Lighthouse Club, you must continue to complete 
the booking form in advance. However, if you needed after school care at short 
notice, please contact the school on the day and if there are places available we 
can offer them on a first come first serve basis.  
 
Wednesdays are ‘Bake and Make Night’ please book early to avoid disappointment! 
 

    

           Friday 17th May 2024 



Mental Health 
Support Team 
Mental Health Support Teams are 
working in our school! 

Some of you may remember that 
we are working with our Humber 
Teaching NHS Foundation Trust 
and East Riding local authority to 
deliver a brand-new service to 
support our children’s mental 
health and well-being in our 
school. We have organised a 
parent workshop exploring 
behaviour as a form of 
communication, which has proven 
extremely helpful to parents in 
other schools. Please come along 
for advice, support and chats with 
other parents and the team.  
 
Please book your place via 
Classdojo to Mrs Long…. 
everyone is welcome. 

  
 

Extra Curricular Activities 
Well done to Indie who has passed another 
swimming level and to Noah who has a very special 
signed photograph from some high profile football 
players. 
Well done to Loretta, who has been playing a game 
called Rollama, which is to help with spelling 
grammar and punctuation. She is working hard to 
improve her scores all the time and she is now 3rd in 
the world! Rollama sent her a gift as they are so 
impressed with her efforts! 

 
 Have a lovely weekend! 

 


